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FCA US Statement Regarding New Tentative Agreement with the UAW

FCA US confirms that it has reached a new tentative agreement with the UAW. Because the agreement is subject to

UAW member ratification, the Company cannot discuss the specifics of the agreement pending a vote by UAW

members.   
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


